






I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.
 
Kind regards,
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Dear all,
 
I would like to invite you to join us on Monday 21 January to participate in a workshop to scope the model and requirements for the first 'Jersey
Children's Day' in 2019. The key output from the workshop will be a commissioning brief for the co-ordination and delivery of the Day.  We are
delighted that the Minister for Children and Housing, Senator Sam Mézec has agreed to open this workshop. A further stage in the planning process
will involve engagement with local children and young people via the School Council Network.
 
The creation of Jersey Children's Day is one of the four elements of the legacy recommended by the Jersey Citizen's Panel in response to the Care
Inquiry. An overview of the process which was followed and the recommendations  and criteria proposed by the Citizens Panel is available here:
https://www.gov.je/government/departments/homeaffairs/respondingtoindependentjerseycareinquiry/pages/carememorial.aspx
 
The creation of a Citizens Panel, comprising survivors and members of the wider public, was suggested by Ministers in their response to the
recommendations made by the Care Inquiry. The Citizens Panel was recruited in spring 2018 and met for five days to consider how Jersey should
remember those who had been harmed by the failings of the care system. The Panel has now been reconvened to enable them to shape and
inform the implementation of the legacy; representatives from the Citizens Panel will be participating in this workshop which will be facilitated by
Peter Bryant and Claire Mason from Contact Consulting.
 
Due to a period of construction work at Jersey Museum, please can we ask you to meet in the lobby area just ahead of 11:00am as our route to the
room may be affected by the works. Lunch and refreshments will be provided; please let me know if you have any dietary requirements.  If you are
unable to join us on the day, please can we ask you to nominate a colleague to represent you.
 
I hope to have the pleasure of welcoming you to this important event on 21 January.
 
Kind regards,
 

 

Policy Principal - Children's Policy
Department for Strategic Policy, Performance and Population
5th Floor Cyril Le Marquand House
PO Box 140
St Helier
JE4 8QT
Jersey
+44 1534 
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4. Recommendation Seven

i. Update on progress bringing forward projects explained in the updated score card (openness, transparency etc.)

ii. Update on implementation of the recommendations around administrative redress

iii. Redress scheme - delegation of functions and how the scheme will be promoted

5. Recommendation Eight

i. Update on implementing citizens panel recommendations

ii. Update on development of therapeutic services

6. General questions

i. Ministerial achievements a year in

ii. Update on recruitment and retention rates for social workers

iii. Progress rolling out the Jersey First Model

iv. Follow up on recommendations from the Review Panel's report in December 2018

If you would l ke to clarify anything then please let me know.

Kind regards,

Scrutiny Officer
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
[Place]

States Greffe | Morier House | Halkett Place | St. Helier | Jersey | JE1 1DD

[phone]

+44 (0) 1534 

[web]

Statesassembly.gov.je<http://www.statesassembly.gov.je/>

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
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